
Ahoy Buccaneer Families! 
~ We would like to extend a special 

invitation to ALL our Buccaneers & 

their families! (including our Virtual Academy students) 

Bryan Road will be hosting a Meet the 

Teacher event- “Buccaneer Bash Back 

to School Drive-Thru”.   This drive-thru 

event will provide our Buccaneer 

families an opportunity to meet their 

new teachers in a safe way with social 

distancing.  The attached flyer provides 

details of the dates & times for families 

to visit the drive-thru which will allow 

us to maintain small groups to make 

sure safety precautions are met 

throughout the event. ~ 
If your family is unable to come at your 

designated time, please complete the survey 

and the school will be in contact with you. 

https://bit.ly/BuccaneerBash2020  
 

Please review the following map for more details about the layout of the drive-thru event. 
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